
EMERSON SAFETY CIRCLE 
(located at the north end of Emerson by the playground) 

* Students are dismissed at 3:10 PM – please be on time * 

 

• Enter the Safety Circle from the 

intersection of Playfield Lane & 

Myrick Park Lane. 
 

 

 

• Please stay 

TIGHT TO THE RIGHT.  

The LEFT LANE is  

for BUSES ONLY.  

 

 

 

 

 

• Please wait your turn to move up to the Loading Zone (where the yellow lines are). 

If you are the car directly behind the Loading Zone (where the grass is on your right), you 

may fill the spot of a car that leaves the Loading Zone. 

 

• Please drive slowly and move cautiously while in the Loading Zone.  Parking is not allowed 

in the Safety Circle (please park in vacant parking spots in the lot if necessary).  Remind 

children to use the passenger-side door to exit/enter the vehicle.  If it is raining or 

dangerously cold, we will dismiss students to the Safety Circle from inside the building – 

please remain in your vehicles.  Staff will dismiss your child as you pull up.  This will be a 

slower process than normal, but the students will be safe & dry as we bring them to you. 

 

THANK YOU! 
 

If you have questions, please contact Mr. Check (principal) at 789-6900 

or echeck@lacrossesd.org  



 “NO PARKING, STOPPING OR STANDING” 

FOR DESIGNATED AREAS ON CAMPBELL ROAD 

 

 

 

For the safety of ALL children at Emerson, please be reminded that parking on Campbell Road from 7:30 AM to 

4:30 PM on school days by the playground is illegal.  The street is clearly marked with road signs for 

“no parking during school days” and “no stopping or standing during school days”. 

This regulation is in effect for the safety of ALL children before and after school. 

Emerson’s safety circle was designed for the safe drop-off and pick-up of children before and after the school day.  

Please help us ensure everyone’s safety by using the safety circle. 

There is two hour parking allowed to the north of our playground on Playfield Lane as well as 22nd Street N. 

Please help us keep traffic controlled by following the parking regulations, using the safety circle, and crossing with 

the crossing guard on Campbell Road to ensure the safety of all children. 

Please do not use the front visitor parking lot to drop off before school or pick up students after school. 

This is a safety hazard with cars backing out of parking spaces or looping through the driveways to enter/exit when 

students are present.  We have witnessed several “near misses”. 

Again, please use the safety circle before and after school. 

Thank you for your help in keeping the children safe. 

 


